
From: Bryan Riddell <briddell12@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 7:48 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Rates 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I have been wondering why NH, recently moved to having the second highest electricity rates in the 
country.  I finally found someone who said the the PUC required Eversource to sell off all of their energy 
producing plants. Now they are forced to buy energy from profit seeking owners.  In otherwords, the 
PUC requirement incerted another layer of profit to burden the rate payers.  
 
Now I am reading that the PUC is encouraging energy companies to invest in heat pump and green 
energy sources.... why would you go back to producing inefficient energy after requiring them to sell of 
their existing, efficient production? It all just seems self-inflicted and STUPID to put this burden of these 
bad decisionson the rate payers. 
 
If this is true, you should all retire, and get out of the way so that we can have common sense thinkers 
fix the problems you have created. 
 
Would love to hear the point of view on the issue from the people that created our problem. 
 
Thank you for your time 
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